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TO: Honorable Mayor & Members of the North Port Commission

FROM: Peter D. Lear, CPA, CGMA, Interim City Manager

TITLE: Presentation by Members of the Fire Department

Recommended Action

None

Background Information

Two members of the North Port Fire Department approached the Assistant City Manager, Danny Schult, regarding
making a presentation to the City Commission regarding the Fire Department from their perspective. As the City and the
Union are entering re-negotiations on the current contract, staff thought it would be a good idea to have this presentation
prior to the commencement of those negotiations. This presentation is an effort to demonstrate the resolve that all parties
are working together to reach a mutually beneficial agreement.

Strategic Plan

Financially Responsible City Providing Quality Municipal Services.

Financial Impact

None

Procurement

Attachments:
1. Commission Education Presentation

Prepared by: Lt. Jentzen Barton and John Willis III

Department Director: Pete Lear
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